RECREATION COMMISSION
APRIL 11, 2005

New Village Administration:

Clarice Pollack will be the liaison to the Recreation Commission for the
Senior Citizens.

Doug Zollo will be the liaison to the commission.

Henry’s Comments; Since Joe Arduino has been our recreation director,
No one has complained about the recreation program. We feel that this a
compliment to Joe and the entire staff.

Susan Sincero, the former liaison the Commission, expressed her thanks
for all that has been accomplished by the Department and the Commission.

TNT Parade:

Tarrytown sponsored the parade this year. Players assembled at the
Police station and, with the VFW leading, they marched over the bridge to the
fields. Hot dogs, rolls, and soda were served.

800 children and adults were involved.

Two games were played after the parade.

Official season openers were on April 11.

The Rec. Dep't is helping TNT with administration.

Third Friday:

Recreation contributes approximately $100 - $300 per month.
Jenifer Ross continues to work hard on the events.

Day Camp:
Staff;
The Commission will begin interviewing for counselors on Tuesday,

April 26 at 7:00.

On May 16 we will hold our regular monthly meeting at 6:30 after
which the interviewing will continue, starting at 7:30.



Eight former counselors are not returning. Four new applications
have been received. Four more must be added to the staff

Two late returnees will also be interviewed.

Orientation for Day Camp is on May 21. They will role play various
situations.

Sports Camp orientation is on May 19. Their quota of 9 counselors
is complete.
Adult Programs:

Senior Spring Fling will be in April. Joe accommodated the senior
activities whenever possible.

Construction:

Village Hall and the new police headquarters are on hold due to the
change in administration.

Brochure:
There have been many compliments and lots of feed back.
Spring Fling:

This event is for children in grades 6-10. The date is set for June 10.



